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External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!

Here is my opinion on your request to change our neighborhood. You have been less than forthcoming, and flat out
disrespectful of what we, at Scottsdale Stonebrook II want to SAVE our neighborhood from your invasive plan. You
have total disregard for our wellbeing and I don’t know how you look at yourself in the mirror. Shame on you.

At the first online meeting, I said if you give them an inch, they’ll take a foot. Well, I was ignored. So here we are. I
also asked if they would recommend buying a house here for their parents/children or family members. I got silence.
I am certain, unfortunately, they will do what they want, regardless of our voices. Even in our own HOA, at our last
online meeting, our Treasurer said we will have serious financial troubles if we spend any money.  The meeting then
went to discuss spending money on making the mailboxes attractive. I may not be very popular for my opinions, but
I’m one of those “tell it as I see it” people.  Anyone listening?

I’d like a spreadsheet explaining who got paid, how much, and the cost of the change in plans. Also, who, in your
“group” of people trying to do this, live near this so called project. We are, after all, going to pay for this one way or
another.

I will await your answers for the Scottsdale Stonebrook neighborhood.
A copy of this has been sent to Charles.

Sincerely, Irene Bucior
8082 E. Theresa Drive

Sent from my iPad
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